
 

  

President’s Update 

We are off to a great start for the school year!  So far the PTA has brought in two 
grade-wide assemblies, one session of Bricks for Kidz, kicked off It’s OK to be Different, 
partially funded a teaching artist for professional development, coordinated 80 family 
photo sessions and staged Harvest Fest and all of its festivities.  We are busy planning 
the Sickles Book Fair, J. Crew shopping and the Family Fun Bingo night. 

All of these things are possible because of your generosity and dedication to our 
community.  The purchase of a scarecrow or signing up for a family portrait session 
supports the PTA financially and gives us the ability to bring in top-notch programming 
for our schools.  Your generous donation of time allows us to execute the It’s OK to be 
Different program in the classroom, help students shop for books at the Book Fair and 
plan family nights like Bingo. 

We hope you see the PTA as a value-add for our community and have renewed your 
PTA membership for the 2017-2018 school year.  If you have not done so yet, please 
visit www.fairhavenpta.com. 

We appreciate your continued support of the PTA, because together we can do more! 

 

Christine Hayden 

2017-2018 PTA President 

 

News 

http://www.fairhavenpta.com/


SAVE THE DATE FOR THE PTA’s ANNUAL FUNDRAISER! 

Saturday, April 21st, 2018 (11am - 2pm) for some exciting cabana couture at The 
Rumson Country Club’s Riverhouse! Want to get involved on the committee? Please 
contact Emily Ryan at emilyryan431@gmail.com. 

8th Grade Dance 

If you were unable to attend the 8th grade dance meeting and would like to see what 
opportunities there are to get involved please contact Jennie Lucci 
at the5luccis@gmail.com. 

  

Shop & Give Back Partners 

Shop for a Cause at J. Crew - November 3 
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Upcoming Events 

Family Fun Bingo Night - November 3 

 

  



 

Book Fair - November 13 - 17 

Saddle Up and Read! It’s Book Fair time at Sickles School, so mark your calendars! The 
Scholastic Book Fair is coming the week of November 13th - November 17th!  Look out 
for backpack flyers November 1st – November 7th! 

Are you interested in volunteering for this popular event? Please visit the Sign-Up 
Genius at: http://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0949a5ae28aaf58-2016 

  

PTA Funded Programming 

The It’s OK to be Different program will begin its launch in 3rd grade next week and 
focus on Native American cultures.  The children will learn about cultural diversity and 
the programming hopes to instill a sense of interest and empathy in different cultures. 

  

Collections & Drives 

Box Tops 

We will once again be collecting Box Tops to raise money for the PTA.  The class with 
the most Box Tops at the end of each semester will win a prize, so don’t forget to send 
them to your classroom teacher. 
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